
AMERICAN RED CROSS 

PARISH FALL BLOOD DRIVE 

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 22, 2019 
 

 We need you. We need your blood. Please, please “SAVE A LIFE!”  

An hour or two is all we ask.  

If you have never donated blood before think about making this THE 

year – the year you give the most precious gift you can give, the gift 

of self, the gift that will never be returned or forgotten.  

Pope Benedict XVI told Christians they should find inspiration for 

blood donation in Christ who “redeemed us with His blood.” 

You can make an appointment online now at: www.redcrossblood.org 

and identify the sponsor code: divine child.  

For your convenience we will be making appointments after the 

Masses on September 14 & 15 
 

Place: Divine Child High School Cafeteria 

Time: 8:30 AM – 2:15 PM 

 

 

 

 

 

“YOU WILL BE ENRICHED IN EVERY WAY TO BE GENEROUS IN EVERY WAY, 

WHICH THROUGH US WILL PRODUCE THANKSGIVING TO GOD” 


